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The Spotsylvania County Sheriff’s Office is seeking assistance in identifying the 

pictured black male, who is a suspect in the fraudulent use of credit cards at 

Walmart (10001 Southpoint Pkwy) on Friday, March 6, 2020. There is a second 

black male suspect not pictured. The pair were in a dark blue Jeep Laredo with 

unknown Maryland tags. 
 

The credit cards were stolen thirty minutes prior from vehicles of victims who were 

dropping their children off to childcare at Children of America {12008 Old Salem 

Church Rd} and The Goddard School {10060 Southpoint Pkwy}. 

Case# 20-22842 & 20-20-22847 

(Reid) 


